
 

 

 

 

December 2019 in the 3’s 

Dear parents, 

It has been another fantastic month here at the Nursery with the children having 

the opportunity to learn about ‘Space’, see the staff act out ‘The Nativity Story’ 

and develop their very own performing skills.   

The children transformed the theatre area into their very own Solar 

System through creating planets out of paper mache and using 

construction toys to make space suits. 

 

 

The staff excelled themselves in performing the ‘The 

Nativity Story’ to the children.  The children showed 

their love and enjoyment of this performance through 

laughing, joining in with the narrations and joining in 

with the songs. 

 

The children have also enjoyed a fun filled Christmas week with performing 

to their parents, having Christmas lunch, enjoying the entertainer ‘Jelly Kelly’ 

and having a very special visitor at end of the week. 

         

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New year. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday 7th January 2020 

www.chertsey.surrey.sch.uk 01932 562225 info@chertsey.surrey.sch.uk 

http://www.chertsey.surrey.sch.uk/
mailto:info@chertsey.surrey.sch.uk


 

Christmas Raffle 
A huge thank you for your kind 
donations as we raised £145  

 

 

Thank you to those of you that have completed this survey.   
If you haven’t, please may you use the link below to answer a few questions.  We 
would be very grateful if you could spare the time, as it will help us to improve and 
shape the processes in the future. 

http://bit.ly/cnsinduction3s 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Save the Children  

A big thank you to all our children, parents and staff as we 
raised £67.34  
 

 
 
 
 
 

School Admissions September 2020 
 

If your child is due to start school in September 2020 you will need to apply online or paper applica-
tion by 15th January 2020.  Or call 0300 200 1004 for a paper application. 
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/primary-junior-and-infant/apply 

 

Leaflets are available in the School Reception area. 
 
 

Tapestry 
Thank you to all of those parents who have registered with tapestry and are 
enjoying seeing a snap shot of their child’s experiences at Nursery.   
You will be receiving 2 – 3 observations per half term. 
 
If you are having trouble registering with Tapestry please come into the  
office and we will help to set you up. 
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Nursery Places  
Please let family, friends and neighbours know we still have a few places… Chertsey Nursery 

School has vacancies for 2, 3 and 4 year olds in our nursery.  For further information or to 

book on our tour dates please call 01932 562225 or email us on 

info@chertsey.surrey.sch.uk 
 
Facebook 
We have also set up a Chertsey Nursery School 
Facebook page.  This is another way for us to 
communicate with you and share what we are 
doing!  Please ‘like’ and ‘follow us at 
facebook.com/chertseyns.   

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary  
Monday 23rd December to Friday 3rd January 2020 – Nursery closed for Christmas  

Monday 6th January – INSET Day, Nursery closed  

Tuesday 7th January – Nursery re opens  

Friday 14th February – INSET Day – Nursery Closed (change of date) 

Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February – ½ term, Nursery closed  

Monday 6th April to Friday 17th April – Nursery closed for Easter holidays  

Monday 25th May to Friday 29th May – ½ term, Nursery closed  

Fri 26th June - INSET Day – Nursery closed  

Friday 17th July – Family Picnic Day and last day of term 

 

 
* New Dates added 
(Dates are correct at time of publishing; they may be subject to change) 

 


